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Morice Town Primary Nursery 

Farewell Mrs Pearn  

Birthday Cakes 

 

 

Term Dates                                                              
 
21st December 2020 – 04th January 2021 Christmas Break  
      
Dates for your calendar 
 
Please check our Website for up to date calendar 
information www.moricetownprimary.co.uk  
Follow us on twitter @MoriceTownPS 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
We still have places available in our 

wonderful nursery for 3 & 4 year olds. 
Please contact the school office for more 
information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Under current guidelines, we are requesting that you do 
not bring in birthday cakes to share with your child’s class. 
Individually wrapped bags of Haribos etc are acceptable if 
your child wants to share something with their class. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Next Friday 20th November, Mrs 
Pearn will retire from being our Office 
Manager after nearly 30 years’ 
service to the school. She has been a 
big part of the school, she was 
probably your first point of contact  
when your child started here and 
continues to work hard behind the 
scenes on those vitally important 

admin tasks. I would like to thank her for her dedication and 
hard work, and on behalf of everyone in the school wish her a 
happy retirement. On Monday 23rd November, Mrs Elbrow 
will join the school as our new Office Manager. 

 

  

 

 

mailto:rnaylor@moricetownprimary.co.uk


      Morice Town Mirror 
Morice Town Primary Academy Newsletter 

Autumn Term no.4    13th November 2020     www.moricetownprimary.co.uk            
 

Morice Town Primary Academy, Charlotte St, Plymouth, PL2 2RJ Tel 01752-567609 
email- rnaylor@moricetownprimary.co.uk  governor email- governors@drakeprimaryschool.onmicrosoft.com 

 

Positive Covid Test  Mellow Mums Group – Home Start South & West Devon 

 
 
 

 

 

Being a mum can be tough and Home-Start’s aim is to be 

there for parents when they need us. 

 

Mellow Mums is an informal, one-hour session, via Zoom, 

each week to give mums a chance to meet others and feel 
less isolated. It is an opportunity to chat but with no 

pressure to share anything that you don’t want to.  

We want the group to be led by Mums and so each week 

you will have a chance to tell us what you would like. It 

could be videos, guest speakers, information or just to chat 

with other people who know what you are going through.  

It will be facilitated by a Home Start Co-ordinator and there 

will be no more than 10 attendees each week. 

 

The group is suitable for mums with a child under 2 

years old. 
 

The next group starts on Thursday 3rd December at 1pm.  

 

If you are interested in attending or would like to know 

more contact us at homestart.shpt@gmail.com and we will 

send you a link to access the group via Zoom using your 

phone, tablet, laptop or computer. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can we remind all parents that you must ring the school if 
your child or someone in the household tests positive for 
Covid as we need to inform the Health Protection Team at 
the earliest opportunity. Thank you.  
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